
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

            23 April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers     

As we start the summer term our online learning provision continues for all pupils. We are constantly looking to 

develop this offer and share ideas with you, signposting additional safe websites that have been developed and may 

further support home learning.  We understand how difficult it must be for many families trying to juggle so much in 

such unusual circumstances. I would like to thank staff across the Trust who worked diligently throughout the Easter 

holiday period supporting pupils of key workers across our three hub schools. The number of key worker families 

across the Trust remains small and because of this we have taken the DfE and Surrey Local Authority advice and 

retained our hub school approach for the next three weeks. Staff from all our five Trust schools are part of the rota 

to support this continued essential service. 

During these exceptional times, we are very aware that the financial circumstances of many families may have 

significantly changed and it might be that many more families are now eligible for free school meals, even in the 

short term. We would like to bring this to your attention and check that you are aware of this support, should you 

require it. The qualifying criteria are set out on the attached form for your information.  

Click here for information regarding other groups who may also be temporarily eligible. 

During the school closure period, we are able to provide supermarket vouchers through the Government preferred 

provider, Edenred, so if your family is eligible it is important that the application is submitted as soon as possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your individual school if you have any concerns or queries.  

Please complete the attached form if you are now eligible and return it to your school office: 

 Bletchingley Village Primary School:  info@bletchingleyschool.co.uk 

Hamsey Green Primary School:  office@hamsey.surrey.sch.uk 

 Tatsfield Primary School:   school@tatsfield.surrey.sch.uk 

 Woodlea Primary School:  info@woodlea.surrey.sch.uk 

 Warlingham School & Sixth Form College:  info@warlinghamschool.co.uk 

We hope that all families stay safe and well and hope that life for all of us, can return to normal in the near future.  

Kind regards 

 

Rebecca Plaskitt 

Chief Executive Officer 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-free-school-meals-guidance/guidance-for-the-temporary-extension-of-free-school-meals-eligibility-to-nrpf-groups
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